
 

Bingo Night is back! 

Mark your calendars:  

Homma PAC is hosting a Family Bingo Night on  

Wednesday, Feb. 8th from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm. 

 

Admission to the event will be free, but you must reserve your spot by 

ordering a ticket for each member in your family that will be 

attending. Please be prepared to show your e-ticket(s) upon arrival. 

To order tickets, click here:  

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/520667339027 

 

Seating is limited at the event, so please try to reserve your spot 

sooner than later! 

 

Pizza can be preordered for the event on the Hot Lunch website. 

Preorders open Jan. 25th and close on Feb. 1st at 9:00 PM. Please 

note that there will be no pizza sold onsite the night of the event. 

 

There will also be a cash-only concession of treats and drinks (prices 

ranging from $1 to $2 per item) available during the Bingo Night. 

 

We hope to see you there! 
 

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/520667339027
https://homma.hotlunches.net/

